
17th November 2023

The Keys Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Dear Parent / Carer

This week, we took part in inter faith week with visitors from our local Islamic and Buddhist 
communities. The children were really interested in the different faiths and cultures and asked 
some really thoughtful questions. Year 3 were also treated to a wonderful presentation from Mia 
in Year 3 who talked about Hindu celebrations. Next week, we have a further visit from our Islamic 
and Jewish communities.

As always, there is lots going on in school. One notable lesson occurred in Year 6, Mr Badley, our 
science lead, brought the cardiovascular system out from the pages of a textbook and onto the 
pupil’s desk, literally. Their practical lesson was to dissect some hearts and identify the different 
parts. It looked good fun and a great learning experience. Well done to our Year 3 & 4 girls football 
team who took part in a tournament last Friday. They did very well and really enjoyed themselves.

One final piece of news is that the Environmental Hub which will be located on the school field is 
one step closer to becoming reality. We have the funding which includes an amazing contribution 
from the PTA. The Hub will consist of a 26ft x 12 ft summer house within a fenced wildlife garden. 
Hedgehog houses, bird boxes, bat boxes and bug houses are just few things we plan to put in 
place. We also plan for a forest school area, and we have had some interest from a local Hedgehog 
care group for it to become a release centre for rehabilitated hogs. More to come on this soon.

Have a lovely weekend
Mr Robinson

Mr Paul Robinson

Headteacher



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Reception: Leo B

Year 1: Ava G

Year 2: Joseph D

Year 3: Hugo McD

Year 4:  Ava L

Year 5: Amelia F

Year 6: Fynden A

Reception: Arthur G

Year 1: Oliver M

Year 2: Eliza D

Year 3: Callen T

Year 4:  Zoe G-D

Year 5: Heidi H

Year 6: Daniel S

VALUES AWARD

Reception:  Jack W

Year 1: Daniel M

Year 2: Gracie C

Year 3: Mia P

Year 4: 

Year 5: Amelia H

Year 6: Evie M

COURAGE AWARD

Year 4: Micah D 

Year 5: Zachary W



A huge thank you to Isaac and Leo who have donated this fantastic hamper 

of goodies to raise money for school. The boys think a nice garden bench in 

our new wildlife garden would be something that everyone can use. In 

amongst the hamper are bottles of wine, coffee, smellies, candles, sweets 

and much, much more.

The PTA will be organising a raffle and advertising soon.

THANK YOU



TT ROCKSTARS AND NUMBOTS DAY 



PARENT REQUEST – WINE DONATIONS  

SCHOOL NURSE DROP IN SESSIONS

There will be a School Nurse Drop-In Session taking place on:

TUESDAY 21st NOVEMBER 2023

The nurse will be available for appointments between 2.00pm –
3.00pm.  Appointments are 15 minute slots.

If you would like to make an appointment to see the school nurse 
please contact the school office to book.

Wine donations for St Peter’s Church Christmas Fair

If any parents would like to make any wine donations for St Peter’s 
Church Christmas Fair that is taking place on Saturday 25th

November these can be brought into the school office.  All 
donations will be gratefully received.



PTA NOTICES 



PTA NOTICES 



COMMUNITY NOTICE 



COMMUNITY NOTICE 



SCHOOL OPEN DAY TOURS 2023-2024

Parent Open Day Tours will take place on the following dates:

Wednesday 29th November 2023 at 5.00 pm

Please email school at stpeter@sthelens.org.uk to book a place.

THE RAINBOW TEAM

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

PLEASE NOTE THE PLAYGROUND GATES WILL BE OPEN FROM 3.10pm EACH DAY.

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS

Please could we ask that you let the school office know in advance if your child 
has a medical appointment. 

Could we also ask that you provide the office with a paper copy or phone screen 
shot of the appointment and inform us what time you will be collecting/dropping 
off your child on the day of appointment.  

HOLIDAY REQUESTS



St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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